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Posted Jan 12, 2020, at 6:30 AM, Star News Online published a story about the Executive
Director of the NSCDA-NC , Joy Allen, and
her persistence in dealing with the restorations to the headquarters house that followed after
hurricane Florence.  

  New roof, enduring history: Burgwin-Wright House
renovated after Florence
  The 250-year-old house and staple of historic Wilmington is
getting a new roof, shutters after damage from Florence in 2018
  

by Hunter Ingram

   Read the Article
  View Photos of the Restoration
  More News
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https://www.starnewsonline.com/news/20200112/new-roof-enduring-history-burgwin-wright-house-renovated-after-florence
https://www.starnewsonline.com/photogallery/NC/20200112/PHOTOGALLERY/112009994/PH/1
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